
Childcare is available. Please complete
our childcare registration form online at 
https://nfbnm.org/affiliate-convention or contact  
Leslie Hernandez at:
• TEXT or call 505-319-9467  
• Email Hernandez.leslie172@gmail.com
prior to September 30, 2024 to reserve your 
spot.  Space is limited.

Please join us for a 
Parents of Blind 

and/or Low Vision 
Children Meeting

WHERE: Sheraton Albuquerque               
Uptown
                     2600 Louisiana Blvd. NE
                     Albuquerque, NM 87110
WHEN:    Saturday, October 26, 2024
                                   9am – 11am Learn about the history of the NFB Parents of Blind Children 

division.  Meet and hear from parents who attended the NFB 
National Convention and had kids in the BELL program.  We 
need your input in forming a parent group.  We want to know 

what is most important to you on this unique journey of  
raising a child with the extra added twist of vision challenges.  

What types of services, resources and support would be 
beneficial to you and your family?  Hope to see you there!
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